
Attention Pharmacy Patrons: 
• Effective 1Jan 23 Little Rock AFB Pharmacy can no longer accept hard 

copy narcotic prescriptions fromArkansas providers. Due to Arkansas bill 
SB 174all narcotic prescriptions must be sent electronically by E-scribe to 
DOD LITTLE ROCK PHARMACY. 

• Hard copy prescriptions will still be accepted from the VA providers outof­
state, and other federal entities. 

• See our website below for current pharmacy services. 

• https://www.littlerock.af.mil/TEAMLlfilE-ROCK/Fact-
Sheets/Display/Article/356304/ l9th-medical-group-pharmacy-services/ 
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